
February 6, 2023

Healthy Living in West Dayton - Construction Update

Dear Homefull Partner:

As you may have seen, work has begun on the Healthy
Living in West Dayton Project! The holidays and weather
have created some obstacles but it's really exciting to see
progress.

Most of the work the past few weeks has been on prepping
the sub grade where the slab for the building will be poured,
as well as underground utility and sanitary line work. The
fencing and construction sign were also installed last week.

Over the coming weeks you will see a construction trailer set, work continuing on underground
utilities, and concrete footers for the slab being poured.

Look for regular updates posted to Homefull’s website and social media. We are planning a “special”
kickoff to this project for the community and our loyal donors in late March as well as a job fair for
needed trades.

Thank you so much for your continued support and partnership as we move the needle on housing,
food and jobs for our region!

Tina
Tina M. Patterson
CEO
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https://www.homefull.org/the-16-acre-project
http://www.homefull.org/
http://www.facebook.com/homefull
http://www.instagram.com/homefull
http://www.twitter.com/homefull88
https://www.youtube.com/user/BeHomefull/videos

